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General Manager’s Meeting Summary
December 2024

12/4: ARFCD Hiring meeting. Superintendent Morris, Retired Annuitant Kawamura
and | met with a potential candidate for the Levee Maintenance Worker, Range A
position. Our meeting went very well and we scheduled an interview to further
assess the candidate’s potential.

12/5: DWR Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. | attended this
meeting to discuss the status of DWR inspections, USACE projects, and State grant
programs. The Central Valley Flood Protection Board Enforcement Section provided
a status update on enforcement cases.

12/5: Ueda Parkway meeting. | attended this meeting to discuss the site conditions
and management of the Ueda Parkway. Representatives from City and County law
enforcement, the CHP, City Department of Community Response, RD 1000, and the
River City Waterway Alliance were present to discuss their role in the management
of human activity within the North Area creeks and streams.

12/6: ARFCD Hiring Interview. Superintendent Morris, Retired Annuitant
Kawamura and | conducted an interview with Christian Gonzalez for the Levee
Maintenance Worker, Range A position. Mr. Gonzalez did very well and displayed a
strong aptitude for team work and individual technical skills.

12/9: USACE AR Common Features Real Estate meeting. | attended this meeting
to discuss the need for operations and maintenance access rights to maintain the
bank protection works to be constructed by the US Army Corps of Engineers.
SAFCA staff proposed permanent rights to be acquired for access at the upstream
and downstream ends of each bank protection site with negotiable additional rights
to be added in the future for the zone between the bank protection and the levee.
These would be added on an as-needed basis

12/13: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of the Oaths of Office
for Trustees Johns and Vander Werf, a resolution honoring Trustee Shah’s twelve
years of service on the Board, and a discussion on the process to fill the two Board
vacancies.

12/18: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. |

attended this meeting to discuss regional levee operations and maintenance topics.
Items of discussion included recruitment of a new Executive Director and Secretary.
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